
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
 
 
Hello, I hope you have all had a restful half term and are ready for us to embark on 
term 1.2 together. I hope that you have seen via social media the many successes 
within year 8, despite the disruption due to COVID. Thank you for your continuous 
support with these disruptions, maintaining uniform and equipment and ensuring that 
your child is upholding the FAIR values inside and outside of school.  
 
 
I write to you regarding Year 8 assessments and monitoring. We have pushed back 
the monitoring calendar for Year 8, which means that any student who missed out on 
assessments before half term will have the opportunity to complete these this week. 
This will mean that the monitoring will be able to reflect all students and their 
assessments. If you have any further questions regarding monitoring please email Mr 
Whitehouse who will be more than happy to help: 
Pwhitehouse@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk. 
 
Thank you once again for all you support and if there is anything further I can do to 
support please don’t hesitate to contact me dtaylor@wokingham.emmbrook.sch.uk  
 
 
Best Wishes  
Deanna Taylor 
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